
This bill is too expensive for businesses and families because of increased energy costs. Businesses 
would have to increase prices to cover rising energy costs.  Families get hit with rising prices and 
increases in their own energy costs. 
 
Benefits to Oregon would be very tiny. 
 
Public hearings on Cap & Trade have been few.  If you feel compelled to do something, put Cap & Trade 
on the ballot. 
 
Please vote NO on HB 4167. 
 
Helen Scott 
Grants Pass 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 

 


